
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 18 July 2012 
 
 

• Graham Mills welcomed Olivia Masters of Infoterra to her first Council meeting as a co-
opted member. 
 

• The GPR seminar on 1 May at The Survey School and the Monitoring Seminar on 27 
June at Leica Geosystems were both successful and generated good feedback.  A 
second seminar on GPR and also one from Topcon on Mobile Mapping are scheduled for 
the autumn. 
 

• Lockton host and present a half day seminar in London on Business Continuity and 
NEST on Wednesday 28 November.  

• The next Discussion Group will be held on 7th November at the National Space Centre in 
Leicester.  The day will be themed ‘Above and Below’. 

 
• TSA’s website has been relaunched successfully, along with a new Blog section. 

 
• TSA’s group on Linkedin currently has well over 1,000 members and is open to non-

members. Group Rules have been created, to ensure that non-Members are not using 
the group to promote themselves or their services.  TSA also has over 400 followers on 
Twitter.  

 
• The Bursary scheme has been a success and will run again. 

 
• TSA will be exhibiting at the Mapping Showcase on 6th December at Lord’s Cricket 

Ground. 
 

• TSA’s logo is now protected by Copyright. 
 

• TSA Members should be made aware of the Lone Worker Safety Exhibition, which is due 
to be held at Olympia on 27th November. 

 
• Laser Surveys have offered their services in using postcodes to create a map of stolen 

equipment.  Further details will be sent to members shortly. 
 

• Four new and updated Client Guides are in final draft form. 
 

 
 
 


